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GOVERNOR STANLEY CEAST FALKLAND ISLANDS)

PLEASE CABLE OIL AND GAS CONSESSION INFORMATION IMMEDIATELY

WE WOULD LIKE TO EXPLORE YOUR AREA

OFFSHORE EXPLORATION OIL CO BOB FRIENDENBERG PRES



(215^73-2222

OFFSHORE EXPLORATION OIL CO.

P.O. BOX 11689 PHILADELPHIA PENNA. 19116

December 19, 1969

Governor of the Falkland Islands
Stanley
East Fa Iklands Islands

Att. Governor

Dear Sir:

We sent a direct cable to your office hoping that it might speed up the
procedure of getting the necessary information to file for Oil and Gas
exploration permits in the Falkland Islands.

We would like to carry out seismic exploration exploration surveys in your
Islands sometime in 1970 if we can arrange for the proper permits from your
government.

Would you be kind enough to direct us to the proper departments in order that ua
might get the ball rolling.

We are currently carrying out work in Cyprus and Turkey. We also hope to have
programs started in Panama, Dominica, New Zealand, and Malta this year.

We hope to receive a favorable reply very soon.

BF/lk
Encls.

Bob Friedenberg
President

Cordially yours,
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23rd December

Dear Sir,

In response to your telegram of the 15th December
I forward herewith a copy of the Falkland Islands Mining
Legislation.

Mr. Bob Friedenburg,
Predident,
Offshore Exploration Oil Co.,
Philadelphia,
Pennsylvania,
U.S.A.

JML
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OFFSHORE EXPLORATION OIL COMPANY
P.O. BOX 11689 • PHILADELPHIA, PENNSYLVANIA 19116

(215) 673-2222 CABLE OXOCO

February 10, 1970

Governor of the Faulkland Islands
Stanley
East Faulkland Islands
Attention: Governor

Dear Sir:
In December of last year we cabled and wrote a letter to your
office for the express purpose of getting information as to how
we might go about filing for exploration gas and.oil permits in
the Faulkland Islands, particularly offshore.
To date, we have not had an answer. However, we did see an
article in The Oil and Gas Journal mentioning that there have
been some interest shown in your country.
I would imagine that you were referring to us along with some
others.

We are very interested in putting together an exploration program
in your area and would appreciate it very much if we could hear
from you with instructions as to how we can go about this.
We appreciate your efforts.

Cordially yours,

BF/pah
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Colonial Secretary’s Office,

Stanley, Falkland Islands,

31st March

Bear Sir,

With reference to your letter of the 10th of February I
assume that you will by now have received a copy of ray letter
No. 2298 of the 23rd of December last forwarding a copy of the
Falkland Islands (Mineral Oil) Mining Regulations.,

Yours faithfully,

Mr. Bob Friederiburg,
President,
Offshore Exploration Oil Co.,
Philadelphia,
Pennsylvania,
U.S.A.

J. A. Jones
Colonial Secretary

c
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